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Awards/Appreciation Party Thanks to everyone that came out and enjoyed a night out at the 

club. We had an exciting year full of shooting and competition that left most of us better 

marksmen. We will have a few more events this year so make sure you watch the newsletters and 

save the dates. 

 

.22 Rim fire Shoot  Yes we didn’t forget to schedule another rim fire shoot. On November 4
th

 

from 11 am until 3 pm there is more fun at the rifle range. It’s economical and fun all rolled into 

one. This is a must for those that say they never get to shoot there little fun guns anymore. Come 

and check it out if you are looking to have a good time. 

 

Cold Bore Shoot  Here we go, one shot one bullseye! During the Christmas raffle day, 

December 16
th

 we will have a cold bore shoot. Same as always, closest to center wins! Same 

time as everything else 11 am to 3 pm. Make sure you sight your rife in and get ready to win. 

 

50-Bird Shoot Hopefully we will have a 50 bird shoot during the Christmas raffle day on 

October 16
th

. It will start at 11 am and go until 3 pm. As long as it isn’t a weather event like last 

year it’s a good time. Shoot guns, kiss under the missile toe and drink eggnog? Sounds fun to 

me.  

 

Gun Board  I have on a 50 number board on a Glock 43 9mm pistol. Another quality gun to win 

for cheap. Call, email, text or track me down. Can’t win if you don’t play. 

 

Christmas Raffle  “I’ll Be Homesteader For Christmas Raffle” is the next raffle that we will 

have for this year’s Christmas shoot. It will be on December 16
th

 this year and with weather 

permitting we will have a 50 bird Lewis Shoot, a Cold Bore Shoot and a Christmas Raffle. The 2 

guns this year will be a Henry Homesteader and a CZ Double Barrel side by side 12 ga shotgun. 

I have tickets to hand out to sell or buy so come to the next meeting on October 6
th

. Remember 

there are only 150 books sold so they don’t last long. 

 

Club Project Bucket List  As I mentioned earlier in the newsletter there is a lot to do just to get 

the club winter ready. I know there will be some bigger projects that will need to be done but 

first we need to maintain what we have already. As you see below there is a lot to accomplish 

before summer ends and winter begins. Let’s focus on this short list and if we get that done we 

can really dig in. And again thank you to all that has helped so far. 

1. Get ready for winter. 

2. Clean up outside junk. 



 

Recipe of the Month  Vegetable Dip. In a medium bowl mix 1-cup sour cream, ½ cup salad 

dressing, ½ tsp. garlic powder, ½ tsp. basil, ½ tsp. salt, ½ cup raw minced onion, and a dash of 

red or white pepper. Stir until all ingredients are mixed well, refrigerate for 1 to 2 hours and 

serve. A perfect snack after the hunt or during the game. 

 

Crystal Ball  November 3
rd

 Club meeting, November 4
th

 Rim Fire shoot, November 5
th

 Daylight 

savings, November 7
th

 Election day, November 11
th

 Veterans day, November 23
rd

 Thanksgiving 

day, November 24
th

 Native American Heritage day, December 1
st
 Club Meeting, December 16

th
 

Christmas shoot/drawing, December 25
th

 Christmas, January 1
st
 New Year’s Day, January 5

th
 

Club Meeting. 

 

Next Meeting The next meetings will be November 3
rd

 at 7 pm. This will focus on getting ready 

for winter. If there is anything else that needs urgent attention, be sure to contact the board prior 

to the meeting.  

Mike O'Leary  
Secretary SRSC  
 
Earl Fisk 715-579-1680 Email earlbasspro@gmail.com 

Brad Kostka 715-532-8204     

Todd Broder 715-868-1198                    

Vern Trindal 715-403-3033 

Pam O’Leary 715-299-0368 Email 19poleary68@gmail.com    

Ken Sweeney  

Mike O’Leary 715-403-0756 Email 19moleary66@gmail.com   
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